NO,1-454/91-TW w
ANBAMAN AP NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

SECRET ARTAT
and

PORT BLAIR THE 2H MAR,, 1994,
TO

Tha Chief Engineer,
‘R PW.B,, Port Blalr.

Bubi~ astimates foe “wrplighres to be provided in the
Yigoharess Guaezt hoasé gt feouth Point,

3ic,

 Kindly rafer to this admn's letter of a2ven
nvuber dsted 8.9.93 and subsiquent reminder dr 22.11,93
:nd €,11.94 regaréire the subject menticned azbove.

The esgfimate: btowerds the furnithres cte,
requirzed fer the Nicobaress Guest house at Port Elair
daring the veac 1333-94 has no%: vet been received
from you, :
You are, therceiore x'eéucaud o send the
estimates to this mh.imwiliabely to avoid iapce of
plan fund provided during the year 1993-94,

Yours faithfully,

Sop
( P.C,JAIN )
Birector({Tribal Wel‘fare)
Copy tos-

1. The Superintending Engineer, PBCC, APWD, Port
Blair for information and necescary action.

2, The Executive Engineer, PEN]
Halr for information ard necessary %




